
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 17, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
On Wednesday, September 22, we are having an Open House at the School from 
6-7pm.  This will give you the opportunity to visit your child’s classroom and 
meet the teacher.   ADULTS WE NEED TO WEAR MASKS. 
 
Also, if you would like to volunteer to coach volleyball or basketball, please 
contact me.  You will need a criminal record check. 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you on Tuesday, September 22nd. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Pat Lang 
Acting Principal 
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